STAFF BURSARY SCHEME

The 2025/2026 Staff Bursary will be opening 9am Tuesday 1st April 2025 and run until 23:59am on Sunday 27th April 2025.
The Staff Bursary Scheme is available to NHSGGC employees from all grades and service areas to support them to gain educational qualifications and undertake courses of study relevant to their role and personal development.
See the link below for further information:

Staff Bursary Scheme - NHSGGC
